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Dear parent/carers 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 

Hunter’s Bar Junior School will only be open from next week for vulnerable learners and for children 

whose parents are Key Workers as defined by Gov.UK. For those parents who fall into the categories 

above, you will have received further information. 

For everyone else, please don’t send your child to school on Monday, we must follow government 

guidelines and would have no other option other than to ask you to come back to school to collect 

your child. 

So, it is with a heavy heart that we have to say, ‘So long for now’. 

I want to publicly thank the staff at Hunter’s Bar, who have been amazing at this difficult time. Their 

energy, enthusiasm and care have epitomised what it means to work with and care for children. 

I also want to thank you for your support and patience. The many kind words and messages from 

parents have given much needed boosts of energy as we have gone through this week. 

And finally, the children have been brilliant. Their optimism and energy are constant reminders that 

there is a future beyond this. 

You can stay in contact with us via our website, email and various social media platforms. Please 

look after yourselves, friends and family. Try to see the positives that will come from this unique 

situation and know when this is all over, we will once again be proud to call ourselves your school. 

Warmest regards 

Michael Watson 
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